Please feel free to edit this letter in whichever way best fits your health centers needs.
Put this letter into your letterhead

Honorable Representative Pete Aguilar
108 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Honorable Representative Ken Calvert
2205 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Honorable Representative Mark Takano
2078 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Honorable Representative Dr. Raul Ruiz
2342 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC  20515

Honorable Representative Norma Torres
2227 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC  20515

Honorable Representative Jay Obernolte
1029 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC  20515

Honorable Representative Darrell Issa
2108 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC  20515

--- Delete addresses above --- These are just to help you address the letters --

Insert Date


Address letter to elected official (See above)

Re: NACHC P&I Advocacy Days

Dear Honorable Representative [insert elected official’s name], 


On behalf of [Insert health center name], I would like to add my voice to that of my colleagues who visited your office during the week of March 6th, 2023 for the National Association of Community Health Center’s (NACHC) Advocacy Day. [Insert health center name] serves [insert number of patients served by your health center organization] patients annually and provides services such as [insert services you provide]. Health centers are the front-line providers of services in public health emergencies and need additional support to address rising inflation and workforce challenges and to expand the
services available to existing health center patients. The issues highlighted during the Advocacy days and below are very important to maintain services in the most needed community. 


· Health Center Viability and Funding - CHCs need additional support to address rising inflation and workforce challenges and to expand the services available to existing health center patients. Without an extension of mandatory funding by October 1, health centers will be forced to cut staff, hours, and services, impeding access to care for California’s most vulnerable residents.

We request you consider reauthorizing mandatory health center funding. 

· Workforce – California is experiencing a serious workforce shortage, particularly in community health centers. In 2022, the average 12-month turnover reported by CHCs in California was 31.4% - a dramatic increase from 9.5% in 2020 and 19.4% in 2021.  The shortage is not limited to providers – [Insert health center name] is struggling to recruit and retain ancillary and administrative staff as well. We have openings in [List openings your health center has. Detail how difficult it’s been to fill positions and turnover rates]

[Insert health center name] urges our federal partners to allow states to add rising labor costs as a triggering event to request a change in scope. Additionally, it is essential that Congress provide financial assistance to fund recruitment and retention initiatives for administrative and ancillary staff that are ineligible for state and federal programs. Lastly, extend the National Health Service Corps funding and Teaching Health Center (GME) funding with annual increases in all programs. All of these would help address the workforce shortages and help increase patient services at [Insert health center name].

· 340B - By law, and by mission, health centers invest 340B savings into activities that advance their goal of ensuring affordable access to critical health services for medically underserved patients. [Insert health center name] uses their 340B savings to fund [Insert programs and services your health center funds with the 340B savings]. Like us, CHCs across the country have reinvested a portion of their 340B savings into creating a robust workforce that can support the diverse needs of their patients in a culturally and linguistically appropriate manner.

We ask for your help in protecting the 340B Drug Discount Program by supporting legislation that helps grantees, like CHC’s continue to access these important savings. 

[Insert health center name] firmly supports the asks above and respectfully request your consideration in supporting the health centers in your district. 


Sincerely, 


Name
Title
Organization Name
Email Address
Contact Phone Number
